
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF DAYTON, WASHINGTON 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the public hearing of the City of Dayton 
Planning Commission at their regular meeting, to be held on:  
 

November 15, 2016 --6:30 p.m., or soon thereafter  

Dayton City Hall Council Chambers,  
111 S. 1st Street, Dayton, WA 99328.   

 
The purpose of this public hearing is to consider: 

The proposed public participation plan and 
work program for the 2019 Periodic Update of 
the Dayton Comprehensive Plan.  

 
Opportunity will be available to provider oral and written testimony.   
 
Prior to the public hearing, written testimony, comments and/or 
questions may be submitted to the Planning Director, at the address 
above or by email to kscharer@daytonwa.com.   
 
 
More information is available upon request by calling 509-540-6747. 
Or: 

www.daytonwa.com/inside-city-hall/departments/planning-
department/long-range-planning 
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